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Our ref: AKA/kas/Q/office/6thform/correspondence/2024-2025/festivejumper 

 

28th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Festive/Alternative Jumper Day – Friday 13th December 2024.  

 

As in previous years we want to support the amazing work of Save the Children, by undertaking an in 

school Festive/Alternative Jumper Day. This will take place on Friday 13th December 2024. On this 

day, students are permitted to wear a festive/alternative jumper to school. All other school uniform or 

Sixth Form dress code items including a blazer/jacket must remain unchanged.  

 

We ask that students make a voluntary contribution of a minimum of £2 to wear their festive or 

alternative jumper, with all proceeds being donated to Save the Children to support them in the work 

they undertake. Save the Children provide vital support for young people all around the world to 

provide a fairer world, and we are proud to support the important work they undertake.  

 

Payments of the voluntary contribution can be made via ParentPay. 

 

I hope all students join us in supporting this worthwhile cause, and celebrating this festive period by 

wearing a festive/alternative jumper.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr A Allred 

Assistant Headteacher: Sixth Form 
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